
 
 

     

40638     

 

PROVIDER MEMO 
 

To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Primary Care Providers 

From:  Provider Network Operations 

Date:  January 12, 2022 

Subject: Provider Performance Program updates for calendar year 2022 

 
 

 

Dear Primary Care Providers, 

We are pleased to announce that we will continue to offer the Provider Performance Program (PPP) in 2022. 
In support of changes made by the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA), PPP metrics have 
been updated to reflect the retirement and introduction of the measures featured below. Please note that all 
other metrics not listed below are still a part of the 2022 Provider Performance Program. 

Retired measures New measures 

 Weight Assessment and Counseling for 
Nutrition and Physical Activity for 
Children/Adolescents (WCC) 

 Developmental Screenings (DEV)  

 Lead Screening in Children (LSC) 

 Trauma Screenings (TRS) 

 
We will be posting the 2022 iteration of our Provider Performance Program Technical Specifications to our 
website at https://www.scfhp.com/for-providers/quality-improvement-program/ and will distribute a memo 

once it is made available. 

Questions or comments may be relayed to the Santa Clara Family Health Plan Provider Performance Program 

team via email at ProviderPerformance@scfhp.com.  

Thank you for continuing to provide our members with the care that you do during this unprecedented time.  
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